
On 30 June, Senior Scientific Officer of HKO, Dr Lee Tsz-
cheung (first from right), and Chief Executive Officer of the 
Senior Citizen Home Safety Association, Ms Maura Wong (first 
from left), presented awards to the winners of the 2nd “Sky of 
Silver Age” Weather Photo Competition.

On 17 July, the Liaison Group of the Shipping Community of 
HKO held its 9th meeting.

On 11 July, Scientific Officer of HKO, Mr Lee Kwok-lun, 
spoke to people working at container terminals regarding his 
experiences in monitoring and forecasting thunderstorms.

On 1 August, representatives from the Hong Kong Fishery 
Alliance and the Hong Kong Fishermen Consortium visited the 
Observatory Headquarters.

On 16 August, the Secretary General of the International Civil 
Aviation Organization (ICAO), Dr Liu Fang, visited HKO.

On 23-27 July, the Director of the Hong Kong Observatory, 
Mr Shun Chi-ming, in his capacity as the President of the 
Commission for Aeronautical Meteorology (CAeM) of the World 
Meteorological Organization (WMO), presided over the 16th 
session of the CAeM, held in Exeter, United Kingdom.

On 22 August, members of the Hong Kong Federation of 
Insurers (HKFI) participated in the Climate Change and Severe 
Weather Forum.

On 24 August, a delegation from Tuen Mun District Council 
visited HKO.
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